
The SIA Executive Committee 
Meeting scheduled for 

December 19, 2024, 9:00am 
has been cancelled. 

The next scheduled meeting 
will be held on 

January 9, 2025, 9:00am 
at the SIA offices: 

9800 Old Placerville Road, Suite 100
Sacramento, CA 95827.

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

For more information, please contact Amanda Franco. 
afranco@sia-jpa.org | (916) 364-1281
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